COPY CAT THREAT
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,
 

In light of the many copycat threats that have plagued the metropolitan area in recent weeks, I am writing to ask you to discuss with your children the seriousness of actions and words that others might consider a threat.
 

Although we have not experienced anything similar at <School>, I feel it is in the best interest of student and staff safety to have open dialogue about this unsettling subject.
 

We will continue to do everything necessary to keep our campus safe and we ask for your support in this endeavor. You can help by stressing with your child the importance of informing staff whenever he/she has information related to the safety of students and staff.
 

Students also need to be aware that law enforcement agencies are taking these threats very seriously and are pursuing prosecution even when there is no intent to follow through with action. Please make sure your child is aware of these ramifications and that he/she understands hoaxes related to campus safety will not be tolerated.
 

While we’re on the subject of safety, this might be a good time to reiterate the importance of practicing safe conduct when away from school. This would include the importance of utilizing crosswalks, using the buddy system, avoiding alleys and practicing stranger danger. We talk about these issues at school and it might help to continue these discussions at home.
 

We will continue to do everything we can to make <School> a safe learning environment. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call me at <phone>.
 

Sincerely,
  

<Principal>

